
Dear Parents (New - Nursery, LKG and Prep) 

As informed earlier the OrientaƟon for parents will be held on 21st 
March from 9:00 to 10.30 am in the school auditorium. It is mandatory 
for one of the parents to aƩend the same. Kids won't be permiƩed. 
Books, uniform and staƟonery can be purchased from our official 
venders' shops on the same day.  

Principal 


